
 
January 2022 

 
Cheswick Green Parish Councils response to requests to add links etc. to 

its website. 
 

It has been agreed (see Wednesday 12th January 2022 Minute 192.2), 
that Cheswick Green Parish Council will only include links from its website 

to public bodies. 
 

This is due to the volume of requests received and some requests being 
deemed as inappropriate, if various individual requests to other websites 

were permitted this would set a precedent for future requests. 
 


